Communication from Public

Name: Nicholas Mertz

Date Submitted: 08/12/2019 04:28 PM

Council File No: 18-1101

Comments for Public Posting: Dear Council Members, No doubt Westwood Village needs to

become a more vibrant community. But to eliminate/reduce parking and increase fast, casual restaurants is a knee jerk reaction. It will only exacerbate traffic and make a once glamorous village, a glorified food court. Time should be spent

increasing density, removing landmark designations (less and less people go to the theater), and building city parking structures to accommodate the density. Store fronts are vacant because Landlords and developers in this neighborhood want to build

beautiful projects that are relevant for today's needs (affordable apartment buildings and cutting edge office buildings). Merely allowing more restaurants is not a thoughtful approach. Thank

you.